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Report by Roy Wanta
We are returning to Ghana in January

During our trip, we will be visiting
Pastor Francis and Charles Atiogbe (the
blind man) in Accra, Ghana. We will be
looking into possibly getting Charles into
a school for the blind so that he could do
some kind of trade.

en we will be going to Pastor Adusei
in Kumasi, Ghana, to visit the widows’
co-op and their center. We will also be
meeting with Pastor Isaac Agyapong about
putting in another well, or borehole, as it
is called in Accra.

“Know therefore that the LORD your God
is God; He is the faithful God, keeping His
covenant of love to a thousand generations

of those who love Him and keep His
commands.” – Deuteronomy 7:9
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In our last newsletter, there was
an appeal from the widows’ co-op
in Kumasi, Ghana, for one of their
members, Alobasi Nyaaba. She had
been hit by a car and had been
hospitalized with a broken leg and
dislocated hip. Without surgery she
would never be able to walk again.
She had been taken to a different
hospital that did not have a good
reputation. When Pastor Adusei
heard of this transfer, he went
immediately to get Alobasi. He called
us with the update and we instructed
him that the money was would be
sent for her surgery. Pastor Adusei
told us that he would monitor the
surgery and her recovery. We are so
thankful for those who were faithful
in helping fund this surgery to give
Alobasi the ability to walk again.

In October, Pastor Adusei had expressed
that Rita, having four children to take care of by
herself, would be willing to start her own petty
trading business so she could meet her needs. We
sent what was needed to Pastor Adusei for Rita and
she is progressing very well. Rita is very happy that
she is able to do this on her own.

“Lazy hands make a man poor, but diligent hands
bring wealth.” – Proverbs 10:4

We are excited that the widows’ co-op is
expanding their work program. ey will be
opening up a day care for twenty to thirty children.
We will be looking into this project and will report
on its status in our next newsletter.

“...the month...turned from sorrow to joy for them, and from mourning to a holiday, that they should make
them days of feasting and joy, of sending presents to one another and gifts to the poor.” – Esther 9:22

e board members of “I Am” World Mission Outreach, Inc. would like to take this
opportunity to thank everyone who has supported us with prayer, encouragement and finances.

You have made it possible for this organization to be that extended hand of God to help
the poor and needy in a land that can not get help. May God bless everyone.
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Our mission is to reach the world for God and point them to Jesus

“So then, don’t be afraid. I will
provide for you and your children.”

– Genesis 50:21


